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Dear parents, 
  
  
As I am sure you are aware, the Year 6 SATs tests are 
fast approaching.  With this in mind, the Year 6 team 
have organised booster sessions during the Easter break 
for pupils to support them in further embedding their 
knowledge and skills.  Sessions will run as shown below 
and it is an expectation that all pupils attend.  During the 
break, staff will also be uploading support materials to 
Showbie where pupils can access further learning from 
home. 
  
Sessions will run as follows: 
  
Monday 25th March: 10-12pm 
Tuesday 26th March: 10-12pm 
Wednesday 27th March: 10-12pm 
  
Pupils do not need to wear school uniform and can bring 
a small snack and drink should they wish. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Cooper DHT 

 


